
South Central Christian Men’s Evangelistic Fellowship 

Board Meeting Minutes  

For  

January 23 – 2017 - Houston 

Board meeting held at 5:30 before General Meeting. 

Barry opened meeting.  

Present: Barry, Jon, Doc, Don, and Chester 

Financial: looks like the $14,000 check has been cashed. 

Scholarship: 1 applicant, Dustin Schultz. 

After some discussion, it was decided the Treasurer will send a letter to students in time to 

remind them to reapply for another scholarship, as well as submit a copy of their latest grades. 

5th Sunday sing at Mountain View April 30, 6:00 PM. Donations will be applied to Keith 

Cunningham Scholarship fund and Lydia’s Sisters. 

(minutes updated to reflect information received at general meeting later.) 

 

Jon Slaton, secretary   


